
From: Npiinc2000@aol.com 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2004 9:03 PM 
To: Comments, Regs 
Cc: info@ruralamerica.org 
Subject: 2004-53, 2004-54 
20 Dec 2004 
 
To: OTS 
                   The social and economic strength of rural areas is critical, 
to the 
biosecurity of the U.S., during this period of possible bioterrorist attack. 
Your 
proposal is to give CRA credit, to thrift institutions, without benefit to poor 
rural 
populations.  By so weakening rural America, you will be acting to support 
al-Qaeda and other terrorist organizations.  Such actions are in violation of 
U.S. Criminal Codes.  Please advise if and when your proposal is approved so 
I can proceed with an appropriate civil complaint via the courts.  Thank you. 
 
David A. Nuttle (email: npiinc2000@aol.com) 
Tel. 1-918-868-5710      


